
  

 

Newsletter  
Week commencing 8th July 2019 

Walesby 2019 

Our year 6 had a fantastic first day at Walesby. Climbing, 

archery, wobble pole, plank challenge, great food and races 

and football for evening activities. All with great weather 

too!  

Despite the weather, the children had another brilliant 

second day at Walesby. Lake activities, 

Climbing wall, stacking crates, G swing, assault 

course and even a bit of dancing in the evening 

- well done Mrs. Blakeley too! The rain 

didn't make any difference to how much 

they enjoyed the day. The heated floor at 

the end of the day was a welcome relief! 

The third and final day at Walesby was as 

busy and fun-filled as the rest and included 

archery, assault course, 3G swing and crate 

stack. A well deserved picnic was had before the bus journey home. 

All the year 6 children were absolutely amazing and had a fantastic time! 



  

 

Minibeasts 

In foundation Stage this half term we have been learning 
about Minibeasts. So far we have learnt about Spiders, 
Ladybirds, Worms and Caterpillars. We have had some 

visitors to the classroom, which the children have 
thoroughly enjoyed, especially the Tarantula. Currently the 

children are observing the life cycle of a caterpillar, 
watching them change and grow. 

 

Summer 

Fayre 

We really hoped you enjoyed the summer fair this year - thank 

you to everyone who attended, brought in prizes and cakes. 

We were totally overwhelmed by your generosity. A special 

thank you to our parent/grandparent helpers, we couldn’t do it 

without you guys, you are amazing. 

We also want to say a huge well done and thank to all the 

children (past and present pupils) who helped out this year... 

they were incredibly polite, enthusiastic and a credit to our 

school. 

 We raised an impressive £1760  

Mr Dugdale’s Sports Fact of the Week 

Having fun. Lots of us enjoy being active because it’s fun. Researchers have shown that there’s a 

link between the things we enjoy doing and improvements in our wellbeing overall. If you enjoy an 

activity you’re also more likely to keep doing it. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2MB River Maun Trip 

2MB visited the River Maun 

and worked with the Maun 

Conservation Group. The 

children took part in three 

different activities. They 

went pond dipping and found 

small fish and snails. They 

went on a nature walk and 

looked at the trees, flowers and animals that live down by the river. The children were fortunate to 

see a heron looking for fish.  Finally they made  a sticky picture of petals, 

leaves, seeds, twigs of different shapes, sizes and colours. We then walked 

down to Titchfield park to eat lunch. The children looked at human and 

physical features of the park and went on a 

scavenger hunt looking for a range of objects 

in the park. The weather was perfect and 

everyone was tired by the time we walked 

back but we had a great time. A big thank 

you to the Maun Conservation Group for 

their help and support. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 8th July    - Year 6 NTU visit 

Tuesday 9th July 2019    - 2NG River Maun Visit 

Tuesday 9th July 2019    - KS2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 10th July 2019   - KS1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 10th July 2019   - Year 5 Brunts Transition Day 

Thursday 11th July 2019   - KS1 End of year trip—Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Friday 12th July 2019    - Foundation Stage Sports Day 

Monday 15th July 2019   - Foundation Stage 1 trip to Sherwood Pines 

Monday 15th July 2019   - Choir Performance 

Tuesday 16th July 2019   - Foundation Stage 2 trip to Sherwood Pines 

Tuesday 16th July 2019   - Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm and 5pm 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - Year 4 Rufford Park Trip 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - F2 Graduation Assembly 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 18th July 2019   - Attendance Trip 

Friday 19th July 2019    - Year 5  Sherwood Pines Trip 

Monday 22nd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Wednesday 24th July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Friday 30th August 2019   - INSET Day  -  School closed 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Year 5 Transition Day 

As part of our transition programme work with our family of schools we are organising a day for 

all Year 5 pupils to visit Brunts on Wednesday 10th July. 

This visit represents an opportunity for the children to have a taste of life at a secondary school, 

and to begin to familiarise themselves with the Brunts site and buildings.  The pupils will spend 

the day taking part in a variety of activities, which we hope they will find enjoyable.  They should 

wear their normal school uniform. 

This Week... 

It’s getting really busy in school and there are lots of things happening. 

We also have all our Sports Days happening, so please try and come along to support your child 

and the school. Thank You. 


